
                            Tuesday, April 12, 2016       

Student Information
 

 The Barstow Community College Theatre Arts Department 
and Call-board Performing Arts Club Presents: 
“Hey for the Wizard of Oz” April 15th, 16th at 7:30 pm and 
April 17th at 2:00 pm.   The Box office opens 30 minutes 

before curtain. Cash only; General Admission: $14.00 
Students, Seniors & Children: $12.00 
 

 Attention students, Spanish Club meeting this Wednesday, 
April 13 during lunch in Sra. Mancilla's classroom G3. 
Gracias! 

 
 Mathletes will be selling snacks and drinks during after 

school hours in Ms. Negin's room H-3, come on by and 
support your Mathletes Club.  

 
 JUNIORS.  On April 27th, the National College Fair will be 

held in Ontario.  Please pick up the field trip form in the 
counseling office.  The forms must be returned by April 
20th.  (4/20/16) 
 

 JUNIORS, Sign up for the SAT and/or ACT.  There is 
information in the counseling office.  Check to see if you 
qualify for a fee waiver. 4-15-16  
 

 Attention all SVHS Freshmen, Sophomore and Juniors who 
will be attending SVHS next school year. Please turn in 
your course selections for the 2016-2017 school year to 
the counseling office ASAP. 
 
 



 Senior hoodies are $35.00; see Trey Chavez. The last day 

for payment will be April 27th cash only. 
 

 Yearbooks are on sale at TreeRing.com for $43.51 plus 
shipping and handling. 

 Seniors, The following scholarship applications are 
available in the counseling office: 

o If you live on Fort Irwin  
o If you plan to attend Barstow Community College  

in the fall 
o If you plan on majoring in Education 

Don't forget all of them have deadlines 
 

 Recycling Containers are on campus; please place your 
bottles and cans in the correct containers.  No trash 
please.  

 Just a reminder, all blankets, throws and pillows are to be 
put away and out of sight while on campus during the 
school day.  

 

 Mathletes meet on Wednesdays at lunch in Ms. Negin's 
room.  Please attend if you are a mathlete or are 
interested in joining. 

 
 The SVHS computer lab in room B-4 is open on Tuesday 

and Thursday from 2:30 to 4:30. See Mr. Lee or Ms. Fornia 
for more information". 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 Reminder:  Medication is not permitted on campus without 

proper documentation or it will be confiscated. A 
medication authorization form must be on file, which has 
been signed by both a doctor and your parent. This 
includes cough drops, Tylenol or Motrin, eye drops and ALL 
prescription medication. The Health Office does not supply 
these types of medications. 
 

o The only medications that students may carry are 
inhalers, and this must be approved through the 
Health Office. Please see Ms. Jeanne if you have any 

questions. 
 
 

 The student store is open during lunch in H7.  Come see us 
for PE Clothes, All-sports pass, school pride apparel, and 
now serving ICEE's.  PE Clothes are $20.00 per set. 

 Students who wish to participate in any sports for the 
2015-2016 school year must have a current physical and a 
current athletic packet.  If you have any questions please 

contact the front office. 
 

 All students who drive to school must have a parking 
permit, please see Mrs. Bowers in the front office for 
further information. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



SVHS Sports Information 
 
 
Tuesday, April 12th  
 

Varsity Baseball and Softball teams will be at home 

playing against Vasquez; Games will start at 3:15 pm 
to 5:15 pm 
 

Wednesday, April 13th  
 

SVHS Track Team will be traveling to the DML 
Prelims at Desert on Edwards Air Force Base; Meet 
will be from 3:00 pm to 7:00 pm 
 

Friday, April 15th  

 
Varsity Baseball and Softball teams will be on the 
road traveling to Desert Christian; Games will start 
at 3:15 pm to 5:15 pm 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 


